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Census Update in Regards to Coronavirus (COVID 19)

U.S. Census Bureau officials are reminding individuals to complete
the Census online or on the telephone. Information is being sent to
most households this month. Census officials are considering delaying
some deadlines and actions, including delaying visits from Census
takers for those households that do not respond online or by
telephone. The public can respond to the 2020 Census online at
2020census.gov or by calling 844-330-2020.
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